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Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is investing $6 billion over four 
years to deliver more than 170 new and upgraded 
schools. This includes an additional $160 million in 
2018/19 as part of the record $747 million 
maintenance funding announced last year. This is the 
biggest investment in public school infrastructure in 
the history of NSW.

Alexandria Park Community School
Alexandria Park Community School is being 
redeveloped to cater for increasing student 
enrolments from Kindergarten to Year 12. The project 
will deliver a new school to accommodate 1,000 
primary school students and up to 1,200 high school 
students. 

The proposed redevelopment will replace existing 
classrooms and provide 104 new permanent learning 
spaces, 6 special education learning spaces, and 12 
special program rooms (high school) for subjects 
including visual and performing arts, science and 
metal and woodwork.  It will involve new core facilities 
including an administration area, hall, library,  
gymnasium, multiple sports courts, and play spaces.  

To facilitate the construction of the new school, two 
pop-up schools have been developed and classes 
continue. 

Progress summary
The State Significant Development application is 
currently under assessment with the Department of 
Planning and Environment with approval expected by 
early 2019. The main works construction tender closed 
at the end of November and it is anticipated that 
construction will commence by mid-2019. Pending 
planning approvals, phase 1 is expected to be 
completed in late 2020 and phase 2 in early 2022. 

The permanent closure of Park Road, Alexandria was 
approved by the City of Sydney Council. The road has 
now been fenced off and used to create play space 
for the school during school hours and open to the 
public during other times. Additional parking in 
nearby Power Avenue has been provided. 

The preschool will be relocated for operations 
commencing January 2019. 

Get in touch
You can contact us about this project via the 
information below. Your feedback is important to us.
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